TOWN OF WAYNE
WASHINGTON COUNTY, WISCONSIN

Notice of Public Hearing
On Establishing a 45 mph speed limit on Midland Drive

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held at the Town Hall, located
at 6030 Mohawk Road, in the Town of Wayne, before the Town Board/Park and
Planning Commission, on Wednesday, June 15, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. for an adoption of an
ordinance to establish a 45 mph speed limit on Midland Drive.

Dated: June 8, 2022

Carol Gonwa
Town Clerk
NOTE: Notice to be published as a Class 1 Notice.



